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Dear Parents

Another wonderful week here at Preschool.
Please do remember that if you have any questions / queries that we are always happy to help.

Please note, we have been advised by Croudace that there is some essential repair works to footpaths, curbs and
the road that are due to be completed over the next few weeks, commencing this week. There should be no
issues with parking, but there may be some restrictions at times, so please do be patient whilst these works are
carried out. Croudace do apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Activities

This week we’ve had lots and lots of fun outside, playing and splashing around in the rain and getting really
messy playing in the mud.

On Monday we took the children for a lovely walk around the village looking at all the wonderful Scarecrows.
The children really enjoyed it.

The children also baked bread this week, and took their bakes home to share with their families.

Today the children have been playing in the shaving foam mixed with glitter, the children were saying that it
reminded them of Christmas. Using various tools the children explored making marks, letters, shapes, lines and
circles.
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The children’s finished bread rolls. Playing outside in the mud.

Our walk to see the Scarecrows. Having fun with the shaving foam and glitter.
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The children showed interest and asked Debbie to see her ‘Robot Leg’
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Reminders

The tea towel washing rota can be found in the lobby area, so if you would like to put your name against a week,
then this would be greatly appreciated.

Please do remember that we have children with life threatening allergies. So if you are unsure of what to pack
into your child’s lunchbox, please refer to Tamsin’s allergy letter. Or please do come and speak to Tamsin or Lisa.

Please remember to send your child/ren in with wellies and a change of clothes.

The Hamper list is still out in the lobby area, thank you to all those that have put their names against an item so
far, we really appreciate it.

Preschool Wish list

As you are all aware we rely on donations to fund much needed equipment for the Preschool. You will have
seen donation buckets at events we hold and we are always grateful for anything however small that you can
donate. We thought it would be a good idea to include a wish list on the weekly bulletin, so you can see where
the money is going that we make.

So below is a list of our items that we are currently working towards getting:

e Ipads

e lego Sets

e Music System

e Camera

e Clock for outside
e Weather Station
e  Wicker Baskets

Thank you again for all your continued support ©
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Important Dates

October Half Term 215 - 25% October
INSET Day 28" October
Children back to Preschool 29 October




